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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  All Concerned 
 
 
FROM:  _______________________________ 
  Seth Damon, Speaker 
  24TH NAVAJO NATION COUNCIL 
 
DATE:  December 5, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: OFFICE CLOSURE DECEMBER 6, 2019 

 
This memorandum serves to notify all concerned programs, that the Office of The 
Speaker will be closed on Friday, December 6, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for the 
Legislative Branch Christmas Luncheon.  If there are pertinent matters that require 
immediate assistance, please contact Tom Platero, Office of Legislative Services – 
Executive Director at (928) 871-7254. 
 
The Office of the Speaker will resume regular working hours on Monday, December 9, 
2019.   
 
If you have any questions, please refer them to Chief of Staff LaShawna Tso at 
lrtso@navajo-nsn.gov or (928) 871-7160. Thank you. 
 
 


